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January 10, 2019 

 

Pete Lien and Sons, Inc.  

Attn: Clint Beck 

P.O. Box 440 

Rapid City, South Dakota 57709-0440 

 

 

RE: Weaver Quarry, M-1989-010 

 Re-initiation of Mining Operation, (AD01) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Beck,  

 

On January 8, 2019 the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (“Division”) 

received an e-mail from you indicating mining would resume at the Weaver Quarry prior to the 

expiration of the second term of temporary cessation.  Per your request, the Division has initiated 

an administrative revision (AD01) and has updated the status of the operation to “Active”.   

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (303)-866-3567 ext. 8120 or at 

Jared.Ebert@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 
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